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Dates for your Diary





We have so many wonderful things planned for the next upcoming months – here are some dates for you to put in your diary.


�  


AUGUST 2025





10th August – The Cookridge Court dog show 12.30pm – 3pm





13th August – Blue Light Breakfast with the emergency services – 8.30-10.30am 





20th August – Retired Nurses Café – 10.30am-12pm





27th August – Veterans Café – 10.30am -12pm�





SEPTEMBER 2025





3rd September – Dementia café 2-4pm 





6th September – Summer Party 12.30-3pm 





13th September – Classic car show 11am-1pm 








We’re pleased to announce the Tell Barchester Annual Survey is coming soon!





This will be the 5th year for our annual customer satisfaction survey which will be live from 8th of September. The survey gives you and our residents the opportunity to tell us how you feel about the experience here in our home and helps us learn and improve as well as celebrate positive feedback with the team. 





The survey will be sent to you via email and be open for five weeks giving plenty of opportunity to complete, it’s quick and simple and there’s space to add further comments on your experience to give us more detailed feedback if you wish. 





If we don’t have your email address and you would like to take part, please give it in at reception, or you’ll be able to complete the survey when you visit if it is easier as posters will be displayed in homes with the details – just ask at reception and the team can help you. 





But if in the meantime you have feedback you would like to share you can come and talk to me at any point, my door is always open. 





Karen Francis


General Manager











Coming Soon





Home name here





General Manager Focus





Dementia Disco 


We recently held our first silent Dementia Disco for our residents and people within the community. DJ Pete Goldup came along with some golden oldies in tow for everyone to enjoy. ��Music is so important to someone living with Dementia, it creating emotional connections, improving wellbeing and boosting social interactions.











What we’ve been up to...








The Rotary Club �The Rotary Club of Roundhay, came along to do a desert island disc session with our residents. 11 volunteers came along and spoke to residents on an individual basis, asking what their favourite song of all time was and why this had important memories to them. 


Jill &Scott who are part of The Rotary Club of Roundhay will be back at a later date to listen and reminisce over everyone’s individual song request.














Fizz Friday’s�Fizz Friday takes place every week. As we have had some amazing weather, we have moved it to our garden, soaking up the sun, which is definitely what the doctor ordered. We have had such wonderful afternoons, listening to a variety of music, from the 40s right up to the 80s, singing and dancing along to some classic songs with a glass of wine or beer in hand.








CARER’S WEEK





Celebrating our wonderful carers, Cookridge Court is very proud of its amazing team we have. They always go above and beyond to help residents, families and colleagues.�


Thank you every single one of you for everything that you do, we appreciate you all!














Cookridge Court Care Home


Iveson Rise, Leeds, LS16 6NB�Tel: 0113 2672377 • �HYPERLINK "http://www.barchester.com/" \h��www.barchester.com�


www.facebook.com/BarchesterCookridgeCourt








Don’t forgot to follow us at www.facebook.com/Barchestercookridgecourt





�








Our homes Facebook page is updated daily and it is full of activities, upcoming events, competitions, special occasions and much more.


By following our page, you are able to keep up to date with all the amazing things we do.








From all the team at Cookridge Court we’d like to �say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the last few months. We’d love you to leave us a review on � HYPERLINK "http://www.carehomes.co.uk" �www.carehomes.co.uk�  








NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND


Cookridge Court





Veterans Café�As you may have seen our monthly veteran café has been a huge hit. We have built some wonderful connections with SSAFA the armed forces charity, Royal British Legion and Help for Hero’s who are visiting our café, bringing some wonderful talks and reminiscences sessions with them, all while enjoying a hot refreshment and a freshly baked slice of cake. 


�





LET’S TALK


facebook











